LUDHAM PARISH COUNCIL

Happy New Year!
Warm and Well
Norfolk County Council is promoting a ‘warm and well’ scheme.  Some people may qualify for:
· Winter Fuel Payments www.gov.uk/winter-fuel-payment
· Cold weather Payments www.gov.uk/cold-weather-payment
Grants are also available from the Surviving Winter Appeal, set up to help the county’s older and vulnerable people. Individuals can apply to the fund, for financial help to stay warm, eat well and remain mobile, as well as practical help to make doctor’s appointments, get to the shops, and maintain an active social life. Applications for help from this fund can be made through Age UK Norfolk on 0300 500 1217
Football pitch at the Village Hall
This football pitch is free to use for all people in the village.  Please do go ahead and use the pitch
Parish Council meetings are held on the first Tuesday of each month at 7.30pm in the Church Room. The agenda is published on the noticeboards at Bakers Arms Green and Johnson Street before the meeting. During the meeting, there is an opportunity for the public to comment on planning applications or any other items they wish to bring to the notice of the Council. Meetings are open to the public and you are most welcome to attend.
The next meeting will take place on January 6th 2015 in the Church Rooms at 7.30pm
Clerk: Jo Beardshaw, ludhamparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk.  01692 670787

